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Dear Employer: 

In an effort to protect our student, your business, and our school, the Massachusetts Department 

of Education requires us to obtain a certificate of insurance for workers compensation insurance from 

each of our participating cooperative education/internship employers. The easiest way to meet this 

requirement is for you to call your insurance agent and have them email a copy 

to henry.degrace@gnbvt.edu or fax a copy of the certificate to: Henry DeGrace @ 508-923-1750.

They can then mail an original copy to: 

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School 

1121 Ashley Blvd. 

New Bedford, Ma. 

Attn. Henry DeGrace

Sincerely, 

Henry DeGrace 

Henry DeGrace

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School is committed to ensuring equal opportunities for all students.  The school does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, homelessness, immigration 

status or veteran status in its education programs and activities, including admission to or employment in such programs or activities. 

Robert J. Watt Warley J. WilliamsMichael P. Watson
Executive Director of Operations
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 School Business Administrator
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